3/22/13 Draft

Dear Stakeholders:

If you have comments on this regulatory proposal, please submit them in writing by Friday, April
5, 2013 by e-mail to laurie.schoder@state.co.us or by fax to 303-753-6214. If you have questions,
please call Laurie Schoder at 303-692-2832. Changes are highlighted in yellow.

1 STANDARDS FOR HOSPITALS AND HEALTH FACILITIES

2 CHAPTER XIX - HOSPITAL UNITS

3 6 CCR 1011-1 Chap 19
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3)Parts 5-through-27-[this section is being deleted to conform with the repeal of Chapter XIV,
Maternity Hospitals]



